
AGENDA ITEM 4a 

Mr C Hearn, Clerk 
Tavistock TC 
Council Offices 
Drake Road 
TAVISTOCK 
Devon PL19 0AE 

 Your ref: 
 Please quote: 0344/22 
 Ext: 1029 
 23 August 2022 

Dear Mr Hearn 

 Proposed: Construction of an equestrian sand school at Harford Stables, Tavistock 

I am writing in reference to the above mentioned application for Full Planning Permission, 
a 
 copy of which is available on the Dartmoor National Park Authority's website at  
www.dartmoor.gov.uk, under the heading Planning, Development Management search the  
application register.  I shall be pleased to receive your Council's observations on the  
proposals within 21 days of the date of this letter.   

Should you be unable to give your Council's observations within this period, but still wish 
to  
comment on the application, please contact Rose Dugard the case officer, to establish  
whether an extension of time is possible.  Because of the need to deal with all 
applications  
as quickly as possible, an extension can only be agreed in exceptional circumstances. 

If we do not hear from you within the 21 day period, (by 13 September 2022*), we will  
proceed on the basis that you have no comment to make. 



Yours sincerely 

Liz Webber 
Liz Webber 
Planning Administration Officer 
e-mail: lwebber@dartmoor.gov.uk 

Enc 

NB  The deadline for comments referred to in this letter is the deadline for Town or Parish  
Council comments.  The deadline for general public comments to the Authority is as 
shown  
on the site notice. 

 

 

*extension to 21st September 2022 granted, due to TTC’s Development 
Management & Licensing Committee Meeting cycle ConsParishRpt 


